Decatur Road & Bridge

From: Logan County Road Department Supervisor <roaddept@st-tel.net>
Sent: Tuesday, February 16, 2021 9:29 AM

To: Decatur Road & Bridge

Subject: House Bill 2295

We agree with amending the house bill, so that employees who do not currently have a CDL license would be able to
operate county equipment (i.e. Motor Grader). As stated this would be helpful to almost every county, especially the
more rural counties with a smaller population, who have a smaller talent pool to chose from when selecting candidates
for hire within the county road department. This would allow these counties to have a wider range of applications that
would be acceptable for hire within the county road departments. We believe this would be helpful to any and all
counties.

Paul Lorenzen / Nathan Hales

Road Supervisor / Assistant Road Supervisor
Logan County Road Department
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